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Comments: Hello, As a hiker including high altitude treks, I am among those who deeply appreciate road less

areas for the love of nature as a human but also for natural biological diversity of all kinds. It is crucial to have

significantly large areas protected. Roads are truly an intrusion. Once in place the natural diversity and ability of

creatures and vegetation to survive as they should deteriorates. Business priorities should not come first in the

balance of things. Mining in particular brings all sorts of problems with it in addition to the roadways. This would

be the case with the Stibnite Gold Project. Instead of developing further, please have Perpetua finish cleaning up

the mine site. Please deny Perpetua the mine permit. This land belongs to all of us. Once gone there is no

recourse back. Love nature instead. Thank you.  Sincerely,  Suzanne Kuffler


